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           Feb. 4, 2018 
 
Chair Williamson and Member of the House Committee on rules: 
Re: HB 4073 
 
On Behalf of the Cemetery Association of Oregon We support HB 4073. We understand the Sunset Claus for the 
temporary permit to expire in 2020 may be excluded/Amended.   Either way we have no opposition and support 
the need for interments to take place in Cemeteries that are no longer licensed. 
 
Sincerely 
 
CAO Legislative liaisons. 
 
Rachel Fox 
Dave Noble 
Ty Cochrane  
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